Singular Logic™

Athens, 12th of October 2020
To: To Whom It May Concern

Subject: Recommendation Letter for Mr. Stefanos Georgiou

Dear Sir/Madam,

This reference letter aims to support the applications of Stefanos Georgiou (with
passport number BS3442457) for the application of a Canadia Visa for work permit. |
have supervised Stefanos during his time at Singular Logic's Research and
Development department for European projects for the duration of three years (starting
from January 2016 until January 2019).

Stefanos was employed in our company at the Software ENgineering in Enterprise
Cloud Applications project (SENECA), a Marie-Curie European Industrial Doctorate
funded program. Such European programs support a PhD student to perform their
industrial and academic research. At the same time, Stefanos had to be enrolled as a
PhD student at the Athens University of Economics and Business (AUEB) under the
supervision of Professor Diomidis Spinellis to perform research on the Energy
Efficiency of Cloud Systems in order to obtain his PhD degree.

Stefanos’s main responsibilities at Singular Logic was to support in research proposals
writing and participate in Skype calls, while at AUEB he had to write research papers,
assist his PhD advisor in his course, and supervise students to write research papers.
As for his total annual salary was € 31.522,96 and benefits such as 13th and 14th
salary. Moreover, the company was responsible for covering his research conference
fees such as aeroplane tickets and accommodation.

Sincerely,

Stelios Pantelopoulos,
Head of Europeans Project Department

spantelopoulos(@singularlogic.eu

Tel: +30 210 626 6260

Achaias & Trizinias st., 145 64, Kifisia, Attica — Greece, tel.: +30 210 6266 500, fax: +30 210 6266 643, www singularlogic eu



